
 

The City of San Fernando is part of Southern 

California Edison’s (SCE) LS-1 Option E program 

and, as a result SCE will be retrofitting all SCE-

owned lights to LED within the City. Of the 

1,729 street light poles in San Fernando, 

approximately 1,300 (75%) are owned by SCE.   
 

On Friday, December 7, 2018, SCE will begin the 

project with completion by the end of 

December 2018.  Residential streets will have 

one crew performing work, and larger streets 

will have multiple crews performing work. 
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Should you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Public Works: 

(818) 898-1222 or PWDispatch 




